
City of Bloomington  

Public Hearings 
October 15, 2024 

Bloomington City Office – 45 N 1 W, Bloomington, ID 

7:00 pm 
 

Two Public Hearings will be held on 

October 15, 2024 

1. Discussion of new Subdivision 

Ordinance 

2. Discussion on the city vacating 

property on  

Cemetery Road and 1st South 

All are welcome  

and encouraged to attend 


